
Mr F Westmorland 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Children in Need . . . What does it mean to you? 

Right now, all across the UK there are families that are struggling to ensure that their children have even the most basic of  
provisions and support; a clean and safe home, healthy food and water, enough sleep, clean clothing, family and friends. 

On this day of reflection and fund raising it is worth taking a moment to think about what we can do for others but also what we 
can do for ourselves.  

Earlier in the week the floods in South Yorkshire seriously effected hundreds of homes. Because of their shoes all being downstairs, 
children were left barefoot as they were carried to the relief centre in the local church.  This morning we hear about the break in 
and senseless and selfish theft from Castle Hill Primary School. A theft that will leave hearing impaired children without the 
equipment that they need so they may access learning alongside their classmates. 

I think about how lucky we are today and hope that when we need help and support somebody will be there for us. So far today we 
have raised £148 for charity, less than £1 per pupil. 

Children in Need . . . What does it mean to you? 

Mr F.E Westmorland 

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Well done to Fletcher in KS1 with 94.1% 

attendance and Shakespeare in KS2 

with 96%, they are the proud keepers 

of Ted! 

Pup will go to Donaldson and 

Shakespeare this week with the fewest 

amount of late marks–  

Well Done! 

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Jasmin 

Year 1– Mason 

Year 2– Jacob  

Year 3– Summer H 

Year 4– Jana  

Year 5– Carla 

Year 6– Phoebe                Well Done! 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class teachers in some 

way during this week, well done to all of them! 

Year 2      

Lacey-Mae      

Year 3     

Grace                               

Year 4       

Lucas    
Year 6        

Harry    

Year 5      

Albie          

Year R     

Daniel             
Year 1       

Jon     
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Year Good to be Green Attendance 11/10 to 15/11 

  100% 

Donaldson 17/19 10/19 

Fletcher 27/29 25/29 

Kerr 26/29 24/29 

Walliams 24/29 22/29 

Morpurgo 25/28 20/28 

Shakespeare 27/30 24/30 

Cowell 25/26 20/26 

Youth Festival of Remembrance 

On Saturday some children from Mundella took 
part in the Youth Festival of Remembrance choir. 

The children were a real credit to the school 
with their amazing singing and dance moves. 

They were really well behaved and managed to 
keep going for the 7 hours they were there! Mrs 

Driscoll was very impressed. 

Harvey Grammar School Pantomime - A Knight’s Tale 

Harvey Boys Grammar school would like to invite you to this very 

magical evening, which promises to be full of laughter and excitement.  

‘A Knight’s Tale’ will be showing on Thursday 28th and Friday 29th 

November, starting at 6.30pm in the Harvey Grammar school hall, with 

doors opening from 6pm.    

 Ticket prices can be purchased from the Grammar School Reception 

and cost: 

 Adults: £7.00  

3-11 year olds: £5.00 

 Family tickets (2 adults & 2 children): £15.00    

Under 3s: Free  

After School Clubs 

Internal clubs including Lego, 

Football run by Mr Evans, Colouring, 

Fun Phonics, Choir, Playground 

Games, Drama, iPad games all finish 

the week ending 21st November. 

External clubs that are run by Shepway Sports or Premier 

Sports including Football, Gymnastics and Infant Agility will 

continue to run until the week ending 6th December. 

Dinner Money Arrears 

Please ensure all dinner and breakfast money arrears are paid. If 

you have any issues then please speak to Mrs Milton. The 

school has to pay the catering company for all meals ordered 

and in these times of financial difficulty debts owed to school 

reduce our available funds for school supplies e.g. 2 weeks of 

dinner money for one child would buy a box and a half of 

exercise books. 

Notes: 

-Year 5 won a walk on Wednesday prize and 

Olympian Jack Green will be coming in to  school on 

Wednesday 20th November to do a workshop with 

the class. 


